From: David Howard

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Regulation 5 permit for C & H hog farm
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:10:21 AM

Please deny the Permit for C & H swine factory at Mt Judea. This is a threat to the Buffalo National
River and the tourism $$ it generates! This is an asset Arkansas is proud of. Don't make it a dumping
place for a swine corporation!

You hold that power.

Betty J. Howard
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